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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, December 6, 2016 

Council Proceedings    December 6, 2016    6:00 p.m. 
 
A Pre-Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 6th day of December 2016. 
 
Present were Councilmen Barks, Carsrud, Jerred, Kuntz, McGrath, Montgomery, and Mayor Carter-
King; City Administrator Napier; Attorneys Anderson and Davidson; Directors Aguirre, Glover, 
Hamilton, Pitlick, Wilde; Managers Palazzari and Davidsmeier; and City Clerk Abelseth. 
 
Also present was Councilman Elect Lundvall. 
 
Warm Up Items  
Councilman Barks thanked the crews who were involved with putting up the Christmas lights around 
the community; Administrator Napier and Director Hamilton gave a brief update regarding the 
Boxelder Road Project; Administrator Napier provided an update on sales/use tax. 
 
Legislative Review – Draft 
Administrator Napier provided a handout regarding the proposed City of Gillette 2017 Legislative 
Priorities. General Discussion ensued. 
 
Yard Waste Ordinance Discussion 
Wastewater Services Manager Molder gave a power point presentation regarding the yard waste 
program. General discussion ensued. During the discussion, Council questioned if the plant could 
possibly open one day a week during the winter months to allow citizens to dump yard waste materials. 
 
Review December 6th Agenda 
The group reviewed the upcoming agenda. 
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. An 
audio recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  
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